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THINGS DO BRING

Please ensure your child has a hat at 
school. Please pack a healthy snack, 
lunch and water bottle. 

CONTACT

Please feel free to contact 
me if you have any 
questions or if I can help in 
any way. 

AFTERNOON ACTIVITIES

Our afternoon activity 
program has begun as 
follows:

Monday - art and tennis
Tuesday - chess, drama and 
soccer
Wednesday - art and tennis
Thursday - dance and soccer

IMPORTANT DATES

September events

• Open Night on Wednesday 20th 
September. You are invited to have a 
look around the school and meet your 
childʼs teachers and other parents.

 There will be refreshments available in 
the PAC.

We look forward to seeing 
you there.

*

HOMEWORK

● Please read with your child, 
sign the reading record and 
return the book daily.

● Please practice spellings 
daily, ready for the spelling 
test on Friday.

● Homework folders will go home every 
day, Monday to Thursday. 

The new school year has got off to a fantastic start with everyone settling 
right back into the school routine. We have a busy year ahead and are 
looking forward to learning and growing together. 

WELCOME BACK


